Just to let you know...

Dear parents,

What a great week! Obviously the highlight was our wonderful trip to the Science Museum. Thank you to all those who helped out. We have also been working hard in other areas of the curriculum, with some outstanding work in dance, swimming and circuits. Have a lovely weekend.

Sarah, Emily and Nick

Science

Rather than tell you about science this week, we decided to show you some of our photos from the London Science Museum.



Spellings

The spellings for this week are below: answer, calendar, consider, grammar, popular, pressure, remember





Homework

This week, we would like the children to learn a poem of their choice. It would be great if they could learn this off by heart.

We will be performing our poems on Thursday (7th March). The homework sheet includes a few websites which could useful.